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T V Rogers 

 

ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 

1  Core Policies Development Plan Document:  Preferred 
Options For Consultation   

 

   

 It was recommended that the Special Meeting of the 
Council to be held on 25

th
 May 2005 approve the content of 

the Core Strategy: Preferred Options Report as a basis for 
public consultation.  

Dr Michael Bingham 
388431 

   

2  URBAN DESIGN FRAMEWORK:  ST. NEOTS 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE   

 

   

 The Head of Planning Services was authorised, after 
consultation with the Executive Councillor for Planning 
Strategy  to  make any necessary amendments to the text 
and illustrations of the Urban Design Framework document 
to incorporate agreed changes proposed during 
consultation.  Subject to these changes the UDF for St 
Neots Community College  was adopted as Interim 
Planning Guidance.   

Mike Huntingdon 
388404 

   

3  Housing Act 2004    

   

 To delegate authority to Officers to use a range of powers 
established by the Housing Act 2004 in relation to private 
sector housing enforcement work. 

John Allan 
388281 

   

4  MEDIUM TERM PLAN:  REQUEST FOR RELEASE OF 
FUNDS   

 

   

 Funding was released for additional car parking spaces at 
Huntingdon Leisure Centre, a private sector housing 
survey, to meet a deficit in air quality fees and to 
commission work to investigate contaminated land. 

Steve Couper 
388103 

  
 

 



ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 
 

5  A14 Huntingdon To Cambridge - Proposed 60mph 
speed limit   

 

   

 The Cabinet supported a proposal by the Highways Agency 
to introduce a 60mph speed limit on the A14  between 
Huntingdon and Cambridge  for a trial period.  However, the 
Cabinet indicated their preference in the long term for 
variable speed limits together with SPECs cameras on this 
section of the A14 which should be strategically placed in 
the vicinity of the junctions.   

Mrs E Wilson 
388301 

   

 


